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Total Raised in Fiscal Year 2015/16: $1,972,355 

Total Return on Investment Since 2007: 330% 
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Adopt-A-Turtle Update 

As of July 19, 2016 more than $11,500 has been 

raised toward our $12,000 goal in support of the 

Blandings turtle recovery program. There are 107 

program donors, of which 89 are Turtle 

Champions ($120 donation). 

 

These children in Wauconda sold lemonade and 

sunflower seeds to raise money to become a 

Turtle Champion. They learned about the 

program while visiting the Preservation 

Foundation booth at Civil War Days. 

 

Summer Tour Update 

To date, more than 1,200 individuals have signed up to receive communications from the District and 

the Preservation Foundation through the Preservation Foundation Summer Tour. Planned stops in the 

month of August include: 

 Deerfield Farmers Market – August 6 

 Grayslake Farmers Market – August 17 

 Fred Fest, Fox River Marina – August 20 

 Barrington Farmers Market – August 25 

 Port Clinton Art Festival, Highland Park – August 27 and 28 

 

We welcome participation by commissioners in these Summer Tour stops. Contact Ellen Granda at 

egranda@LCFPD.org or (847) 968-3448 for more information. 

 

“Like” the Preservation Foundation 

The Preservation 

Foundation launched 

its Facebook page in 

late June, and 61 

people have begun 

following the page. If 

you are on Facebook, 

be sure to “like” 

@thePreservation 

Foundation. 

 

 

 

 

Preservation Foundation Board of Directors 

At the most recent meeting of the Preservation Foundation board, a new member was elected. John 

Kody is managing director at Huron River Partners, a private healthcare consulting services 

organization. He lives with his family in Lake Forest and is an avid user of the Forest Preserves.  


